



كلبة الاثار

امتحان دور: الفصل الدراسي الاول

الشعبة: ترميم زمن الامتحان: 3 ساعات

تاريخ الامتحان: 2015/1/21

المادة: لغة أجنبية أولى الفرقة: الثانية الدرجة الكلية: 20 درجة

يوم الامتحان: الاربعاء

I. Read the paragraphs. Answer each question with Y for "yes" or N for "no." (3 marks)

## Opposite Day, by Janine

Every year on February 28, my family celebrates Opposite Day. On Opposite Day, everyone does the opposite of what we usually do. For example, I'm a ballet dancer. Mybrother Jake plays basketball. On Opposite Day, Jake dances and I play basketball.

Does Opposite Day sound fun? It is! My mother normally cooks dinner. My father cleans up. On Opposite Day, they do the opposite. He cooks. She cleans. Jake usually listens to hard rock radio. I like classical. On Opposite Day, we switch. The symphony for him. Rock for me. And so on. Opposite Day even changes the way we act. Normally, I'm shy. But on Opposite Day? I tell jokes and laugh all day. The same with Jake. He turns into Mr. Serious on Opposite Day. It's a blast.

Opposite Day even hits our family pets. My dog Peanut eats cat food on Opposite Day, while Mabel the cat eats dog food. We tried to get Peanut to meow and Mabel to bark--but they just won't do it!

1.	Is Opposite Day something Janine's family celebrates often? ()					
2.	Does Opposite Day affect all members of Janine's family? ()					
3.	Does Janine act shy on Opposite Day? ()					
4.	Do the family pets participate in the Opposite Day celebration? ()					
5.	Does Janine's mother cook on Opposite Day? ()					
6.	Jake is a dancer. ()					
II.	Choose the Correct Answer (5 marks)					
1.	You can buy milk and cheese at thedepartment.  a. dairy products b. poultry c. flea market d. produce					
2.	I need a Of grapes a. crate b. bar c. bunch d. tube					
3.	where's my dad? How should I know? Replied my brother,					
4.	I have been working for a. embarrassed					

	5.	A. You seem to be B. No, I'm just a. window shopping b. go shopping c. shopping	ng	hat sweater. Do yo	u plan on getting †			
	6.	d. spending money  A group of teenager famous actor inside looks like him. He is a. celebrity b. celebrity double c. celebration d. famous actress	rs is standing outsid . But the young ma is just a	e a shop in Cairo. n in the shop is not	They want to see a the famous actor. He			
	7. It's kind of nasty today. I think I'm going to bring a sweater because it's							
		a. freezing	b. mild	c. brisk	4			
		a. Heezing	b. mind	C. Drisk	d. crisp			
		•						
	8. If the weather forecast is brisk, it's going to be weather.							
		a. Mild	b. nasty	c. chilly	d. nippy			
	9.	We promised we wa. sunny or cloudy b. nasty or mild c. rain or shine d. shrugging or nod		ect tomorrow, com	e			
	10	. A: So Maha's that	obese, untidy woma	n, is not she?				
		B: No, you're looking at the wrong one. She is quite the opposite.						
		average weight and bony and well-dres						
		heavy-built and bo						
		anorexic and scruf						
III. Underline the Mistake in each Sentence and Correct it (5 Marks)								
				ound Correct II	(o mana)			
<ol> <li>3.</li> <li>4.</li> <li>6.</li> </ol>	In Ar Ho A	ow do you do? I am a order to buy a luxur e there any book on ow is the weather like li and Ahmed eat br hat about go to visit was born on 1998.	ious car, you should the table?. e?. eakfast right now.	make many mone	y.			
7. 8	8. He is aged between 41 to 49, so he is in his forty.							
	9. How much traffic are there in Cairo?							

10. She has round, chubby faced.